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ASX and Media Announcement 31 August 2011 
 
Completion of Internalisation 

Qube Logistics Holdings Limited (New Qube) announces that internalisation of its management has 
today been completed.   
 
As a result, Qube’s management agreement with Kaplan Funds Management Pty Limited (KFM) has 
been terminated. As previously advised, pursuant to the termination, KFM was entitled to receive a 
termination payment of $40 million (plus GST). The termination payment has been satisfied by the issue 
of 23,094,688 shares to KFM in New Qube for a total subscription price of $32 million and the payment of 
the balance in cash.   
 
Please refer to the Appendix 3B issued today for further information. 
 
Shareholders seeking more information regarding their entitlements under the Corporatisation may call 
1800 469 115. 
 

 
Further enquiries: 
Media 
Paul White 0417 224 920 

Investors 
Paul Lewis 
Company Secretary / Chief Financial Officer 
+612 9080 1900 

 
















